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Shillong, September 25, 2024: The Governor of Meghalaya, Shri 
C.H.Vijayashankar, today met Shri Hector Marwein, IAS (Retd.), 

Chairman of the State Sustainable Development Council. 
Shri Hector Marwein briefed the Governor on the ongoing 

initiatives and future plans of the State Sustainable Development 
Council aimed at promoting sustainable development in 

Meghalaya. The discussion was mainly focused on environmental 
conservation, climate change mitigation, and the implementation 

of sustainable practices in sectors such as agriculture, energy, and 
resource management. 

The Governor commended Shri Marwein for his leadership and 
dedication to advancing sustainable development goals in the 

state. He emphasized the importance of preserving Meghalaya’s 
rich natural resources while ensuring balanced economic growth 
for future generations. The Governor assured Shri Marwein of his 

support in furthering the Council’s mission to create a more 
resilient and sustainable Meghalaya. 


